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I absolutely OPPOSE repealing mail-in-voting in Oregon. Its the safest, most 

accessible voting system of any state in the USA and it would be unconscionable, 

suppressive and ridiculous to repeal a system that is working perfectly and 

enfranchises all of the voters in Oregon. Do not repeal mail-in-voting! 


